
EXHIBIT 28 



From: Classe, John[/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=495F7CEFA38349329D3EFB968
AEA5B84-CLASSE, JOH]

Sent: Tue 2/7/2023 3:53:25 PM (UTC-05:00)
To: Edward Milgrim[edwardmilgrim@milgrimlaw.com]; McGowan, John 

M.[john.m.mcgowan@disney.com]; @rcid.org]; Ilana 
Perras[ilanaperras@milgrimlaw.com]

Subject: RE: New Charter
Attachment: Osceola Stipulation dated 2-22-1972.pdf

I was just told  that since it is dated 1972, it is not affected and remains valid.
 
 
 
John H. Classe, Jr                            
District Administrator                  
Reedy Creek Improvement District               
Office (407) 934-7480                                       
Cell (407) 572-9551                                    
www.rcid.org
 

 
From: Edward Milgrim <edwardmilgrim@milgrimlaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 3:49 PM
To: McGowan, John M. <john.m.mcgowan@disney.com>; Classe, John <jclasse@rcid.org>;  

@rcid.org>
Cc: Ilana Perras <ilanaperras@milgrimlaw.com>
Subject: New Charter
 
Johns:
 
Wondering about the Osceola County Stip attached
 
The Charter
 
 
 
 
 
Ed

 
Edward G. Milgrim, Esq.
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the 
person to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or 
otherwise protected from disclosure. Review, dissemination, use, distribution or copying of this e-mail 
(including any attachments), or the information herein, by other than the intended recipient, is strictly 
prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify me by replying by e-mail, delete this e-
mail (including any attachments) and destroy the e-mail (including any attachments) you printed.
PLEASE NOTE: A portion of our practice is representing local government. Florida has a very broad 
public records law (F. S. 119). All e-mails to and from Milgrim Law Group involving government 
matters are kept as a public record. Those e-mail communications, including your e-mail address may 
be disclosed to the public and media at any time.
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we 
inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this e-mail (including any attachments) is not 
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the 
Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction 
or tax-related matter addressed in this e-mail (including any attachments). This legend has been affixed 
to comply with U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice.
CAN-SPAM ACT NOTICE: Pursuant to the CAN-SPAM Act this communication may be 
considered an advertisement or solicitation. If you do not want to receive future correspondence, please 
submit your request by e-mail to edwardmilgrim@milgrimlaw.com or by mail to Edward Milgrim, 
Milgrim Law Group, 3216 Corrine Drive, Orlando, Florida 32803. Please include your e-mail address 
if submitting your request by mail.
 




